
 4923-0057-2715.1

March 19, 2025 

18669.0101 

VIA WEB PORTAL 

Mr. Jeff Killip 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Petition for Temporary Discontinuance; San Juan Express, Inc. (“SJE”) BC-0000117 

Dear Mr. Killip: 

Enclosed please find a Petition and accompanying Declaration for Temporary Discontinuance of Route 

pursuant to WAC 480-51-130 seeking Commission approval to temporarily discontinue commercial 

ferry service between Seattle and Friday Harbor.  Note this follows on last year’s Docket TS-230253 

which required any renewed discontinuance filing by March 31, 2025.  Finally, please contact the 

undersigned if you have any further questions or concerns regarding this filing. 

Yours truly, 

WILLIAMS, KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC 

David W. Wiley 

dwiley@williamskastner.com

(206) 233-2895 Ph

(206) 226-6787 Cell
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